Gentet, Matthias

From: george resek <INEEGEGGGGG
Sent: 28 July 2017 10:00

To: Glasgow, David; Planning

Subject: Application 2016/6319/P

Please note that my previous opposition to the new extension on the southern elevation remains as the
school proposal remains a new expansion and an eyesore with Windows overlooking us and that impinges
on our privacy and outlook.

With many thanks

Dr George Resek
27 Crossfield Rd NW3



